
From: Kathy Bergman
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: message for SCPP
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 1:19:56 PM

CAUTION:External email.

I am writing to request that you support a Plan I COLA for 2024 and an annual, permanent COLA.  I am a
TRS 1 retiree and continue to lose purchasing power.  I also ask that you raise the COLA cap to $125 per
month in order to keep up with inflation.  
Thank you for you support....and thank you for your work.

Kathy Bergman
1818 139th St. Ct. E
Tacoma,   98445
253 548-8727

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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